

## **Speakers**

Dec 30, 2015 NO MEETING AT THE ELEGANTE

Happy New Year!

Jan 06, 2016
Regina Lindsey, President, Bmt
Chamber of Commerce

Great Things Ahead for Beaumont!

Jan 13, 2016

RYLA Team of Sudela, Cherry,
Perez, Pierce, & more

Inspirational Moments and Wonderful Memories from RYLA 2016

Jan 20, 2016

Meeting location will be Holiday Inn
on Walden Rd.

Jan 20, 2016
<u>Alan Coleman, DDS and former City</u>
Councilman

A Healthy Southeast Texas in 2016

Jan 27, 2016
William "Bud" Oliver,
President/CEO, YMCA of SETX

The Future Looks Bright for the YMCA of Southeast Texas

Feb 10, 2016 Professor Christina Wilbur, Lamar

Corruption and the James Commission in Beaumont in the 60's

### ROTARYGRAMS

December 30, 2015 Vol. 103, No. 27

MCM Elegante' Hotel 2355 IH-10 South Suite 213 Beaumont, TX 77705

Phone: <u>409-842-1913</u> Fax: <u>409-842-5613</u>



Be a gift to the world

### **Stories**

This Week's Program

# PROGRAM PREVIEW **December 30, 2015**

There will <u>not</u> be a meeting on December 30.

President Pat Anderson and the Board of Directors wish you a happy new year! Feb 17, 2016
"Rotary Has Heart!" with Layettes and More!

Annual Service Day

### View entire list

## **Upcoming Events**

**Board of Directors Meeting** 

The Beaumont Club Jan 26, 2016 11:45 AM

Show Your Colors Flag Project-Presidents Day Feb 16, 2016 5:00 AM

### **Sponsors**

We never stop moving:



Southern Homes







Interested in being a sponsor?

<u>Download the website sponsorship guide</u>



Weekly meetings will resume on January 6, 2016.

\* \* \* \* \* \*

Read more...

### **Calendar of Events**

#### **CALENDAR OF EVENTS**

(and meeting make-ups)

January 20	by replying here.  Meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn on Walden Road.
January 18	The meeting on Wednesday will be at the Holiday Inn. A reservation count is needed in advance; make your reservation
January 6	First meeting of 2016!
December 31	January - June 2016 dues are due.
December 30	No meeting at the Eleganté; HAPPY NEW YEAR!

### Office to Close for Holiday

#### **ROTARY OFFICE CLOSED**

The Rotary Office will be closed on Friday, January 1.

Emails and phone calls will be returned on Monday, January 4, 2016.



**Rotary Meeting Off-Site** 

### Subscribe to Bulletin

Subscribe to our eBulletin and stay up to date on the latest news and events.

Click here to sign up!



# Rotary Meeting on January 20

Because this meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn instead of the MCM Elegante, a guarantee on the number of meals we anticipate serving will be required. Please answer this quick survey to help determine that number.

\* Required

# Rotarian's Name \*

# Will you attend the January 20 meeting at the Holiday Inn? \*

- Yes, I will attend AND eat lunch.
- Yes, I will attend but will NOT eat lunch.
- No, I will not attend

# Do you plan to bring a guest with vou? \*

- Yes, I plan to bring a guest who will eat lunch also.
- No, I do not plan to bring a guest.

Submit

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

\* \* \* \* \* \* \*

### **Dues Invoices**

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE PAID DUES!



Invoices for January-June 2016 dues were sent and payment is due by <u>January 1</u>. There is a link built into the emailed invoice so you need only click on the link in order to be automatically directed to your personal payment page. Please check your email inbox and if you are not seeing it, please check your "spam" folder. Call the Rotary office if you need another copy emailed to you.

Printed copies were mailed to those who have requested that form of invoicing; call the Rotary Office at 409-842-1913 now if you do not have that directive in place.

You are asked to please consider a tax-deductible donation to the Beaumont Rotary Foundation for "Service Above Self" at the same time. Your generous donation helps to fund the many projects of the club in our community. Simply add the extra donation to your dues payment and do so before December 31 if you would like the deduction in 2015.

If you would like to process your payment right away, please click on the image above and you will be automatically directed to the secure payment page. And if you would like to mail your check, please send to:

Rotary Club of Beaumont MCM Elegante, Suite 213 2355 Interstate 10 South Beaumont, TX 77705

If you need a printed copy of your invoice emailed or mailed to you, or a copy forwarded to another person/office, please phone the Rotary office at 409-842-1913.

We thank all who have submitted payment. Your prompt payment saves the office staff a tremendous amount of time to collect delinquent payments. Thank you!

Read more...

**Tickets Needed** 

**RYLA Guest Tickets Needed** 



On January 13, the RYLA team and students will be officially welcomed home from their weekend experience and the club will get to hear about it. This is always a great program with a number of guests invited to attend, including the students and parents.

If you can spare a lunch ticket or two in order for us to graciously accommodate these guests, please donate at the January 6 meeting or send to the office at your convenience.

Thanks for your generous hospitality.

\* \* \* \* \* \* \* \*

### **Family of Rotary**



We send wishes for a quick recovery to our friends and fellow Rotarians who have been ill or had a recent surgery. We hope you are better soon!

Lee Freeland Sylvester Hill Jay Johnson

**Please** let us know of others to be included in our weekly good wishes article.

\_\_\_\_\_

### **Birthdays**





Sarah Thompson

December 28



Frank Eastman
December 29



**Lindy Dennis** 

December 29



**Peg Towers**December 29



Ryan Harkey January 4

Read more...

### **Neches River Festival**

SING PARTY TELES

Do you know of a young lady entering the Neches River Festival as a princess in 2016?

If your daughter or granddaughter is a student at a Beaumont school, graduating in May, and planning to take part in the annual NRF festivities, perhaps she could be sponsored by the Rotary Club of Beaumont! Please submit her name by calling the Rotary Office (842-1913.)

http://portal.clubrunner.ca/3775/bulletin/View/c7371237-540a-4d78-94f3-d670794329a2

### **Speaker Information**

### **Contact Information for Speaker**

Several Rotarians who heard the presentation by Sergeant Ken Carona of the Port Arthur Police Department on December 9 have inquired about how to contact him to arrange for another group to hear his message. His presentation on how to deal with an active shooter situation was certainly one that needs to be repeated at all possible opportunities.



**Sgt. Ken Carona**Port Arthur Police Department <a href="mailto:kcarona@portarthurpd.com">kcarona@portarthurpd.com</a>
(409) 983-8614

Office: 409-842-1913 admin@beaumontrotaryclub.org Fax: 409-842-5613